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Lisa Driscoll

From: Dick Laforge <dick.laforge@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 12:18 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Contra Costa Measure X Funds

Hi Lisa 
 
I am a taxpayer and live in Discovery Bay.  I know that Sheriff Livingston and his Department have always 
served Discovery Bay and Contra Costa County the best they can. Unfortunately, with the limited manpower 
and resources, many of our crimes and concerns do not yield criminal arrests and therefore these crimes 
continue. I support the Sheriff's request for Measure X funds to acquire the much-needed resources to improve 
their staffing, reduce response times and investigate the crimes that occur and hopefully arrest the bad 
elements in our towns. The citizens of Contra Costa County will benefit from the requested Sheriff Department 
"Service" upgrades. Please make sure they have sufficient funds to keep us and our properties safe. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Dick Laforge 
4016 Newport Lane 
Discovery Bay, CA 94505 
925-308-4646 


